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09 January 2024 

 

Dear John 

Sheringham and Dudgeon Extension Projects – EN010109  

On behalf of Ørsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Limited (OH3) and Ørsted Hornsea Project Four 
Limited (OH4), I am writing further to our response dated 20 December 2023 to your Request for 
Information (the RfI) dated 22 November 2023. 

In that response, I confirmed on behalf of OH3 and OH4 that negotiations had taken place with 
the Applicant on a cooperation agreement between (amongst others) OH3, OH4 and the 
Applicant. 

I can now confirm that this agreement has been completed. Therefore, I can confirm that the 
objections of OH3 and OH4 to the above project are withdrawn and neither OH3 nor OH4 requires 
protective provisions to be included for its benefit in the DCO. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Thomas Watts 

Commercial Project Manager 

for Ørsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Limited and Ørsted Hornsea Project Four Limited 


